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TO: Participants 
 
FROM:  Michele Zimbro, CPPB, Buyer 
 
SUBJECT:  Announcement of Award:  Copy Paper - January 1, 2014, through March 31, 2014 
 
DATE:  December 18, 2013 
 
 
The Chesapeake Public Schools in accordance with the Letter of Invitation to Bid, Conditions of 
Bid and Specifications governing Bid No. 20-1314 provides this Announcement of Award as 
follows: 
 
 
 

SUCCESSFUL VENDOR UNIT COST BRAND 

B. W. Wilson Paper Co. $24.95 / case Print Right #870867001003 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Chesapeake Public School System is an equal educational opportunity school system. 

The School Board of the City of Chesapeake also adheres to the principles of equal opportunity in employment and, therefore, prohibits 

discrimination in terms and conditions of employment on the basis of race, sex, national origin, color, religion, age, or disability. 

 


